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OHIO RAIL DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION 

TO: Randall Schumacher, Supervisor, Rail Division, PUCO 

FROM: Cathy Stout, Manager, Safety Section, ORDC ( j j l t ^ < 3 ^ & * * ^ * 

SUBJECT: ATH Brawn Street, DOT# 513476S, PID 99304, PUC(rCase 15-1054-RR-
FED 

DATE: March 24,2016 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO) established a diagnostic survey at the subject 
location on October 16, 2014. The Diagnostic Team recommended the improvement of warning 
devices to flashing lights and roadway gates. Subsequently a project was established and PUCO 
Case opened. 

Since that date changes have been reported in the data that qualified the project for federal 
funding. The total trains per day at selection was four (4) trains per day. Norfolk Southern reports 
that this line is out of service or will be going out of service in the near future. ORDC is in the 
process of cancelling federal funding for this project. 

The ORDC supports the cancellation of the project. 

Thank you for your assistance with these matters. 

c: George Martin, PUCO 
ORDC Project Manager (file) 
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